
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families 
 
The children have been working very hard this week and it has been a delight to see all their 
work and home learning that they love to share with us. I continue to be immensely proud 
of the children’s fantastic efforts in school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. Keep safe during lockdown and we look forward to 
seeing you all on Monday.  
 
Mrs S Ratchford and the Staff at Linchfield 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

This week we paused to remember those who have lost 
their lives in service of our Armed forces. We held a very 
moving assembly, led by Mrs Millsom, who shared some 
of her own experiences during her time in the Royal Air 
Force. All children and staff respectfully observed the two-
minute silence within their class ‘bubbles’. Thank you to 
everyone who supported our fundraising for the Poppy 
Appeal this year.  

 

The children also enjoyed much fun and celebrations today as 
part of ‘Children in need’. Thank you for coming to school 
dressed in your own clothes, as Pudsey Bear or as a super hero 
and donating £1 to help raise money.  Mrs Donnelly is in the 
process of counting how much we raised!  

 

School Information  
 

email  
 

Website  Social Media 
 

enquiries@linchfield.lincs.sch.uk http://www.linchfield.lincs.sch.uk 

 
 

@linchfield_cit 
 

 
 
https: //www.facebook.com/ 
Linchfield-Community-Primary-
School- 
103768004798801 

If you have any enquiries about 

school contact us by emailing and 

add 

‘For the attention of ….’ 

The office or staff will endeavour 

to email back a reply and answer 

any questions as soon as they  

can.  

The school website will keep you 
up to date with all relevant school 
information 
  

 

We will be using our social media pages to update you on anything 
exciting your children have been doing in school over the week. Please 

take a look to see what we have been up to at school.  
 

 

mailto:enquiries@linchfield.lincs.sch.uk
http://www.linchfield.lincs.sch.uk/


 

Applying for a place in Reception next year.  
 

Children born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017 are due to start Reception 
in September 2021. Don’t forget that the window for applying for a place in Reception 

opens on Monday 16th November. If your child is 4 this school year (September 1st -  August 
31st) then you need to apply for a place through Lincolnshire County Council. You still need 

to apply even if you already have another child at the school. Further information can be 
found on our school website 

 
https://www.linchfield.lincs.sch.uk/admission-arrangements/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 DT 
 

 
A big thank you to Mr Delegate from DT 
Architects for kindly purchasing lanyards 

and badge holders for the whole of Year 2, 
allowing them to feel special and look like 
professional architects / builders as part of 
their DT project this term. I think you will 

agree they really do look the part.  
 

Don’t forget to look out on Facebook, 
Twitter and Seesaw for some of their 

excellent work.   

 

Science in KS2 
 
Over the next few weeks we look forward 
to welcoming Mrs Baker into school to 
work with some of our classes in KS2 on 
their Science lessons. Mrs Baker is a 
Secondary school Physics teacher and has 
volunteered to support our staff and 
children in the development and delivery 
of our Science curriculum. Thank you Mrs 
Baker for giving up your free time to 
support our school.  
 
We look forward to seeing on Facebook, 

Twitter and Seesaw some of the great 
work the children will be doing.    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Your local Branch needs YOU! 
 
Our Poppy Appeal Organiser is stepping down after six years’ excellent service, so Langtoft, the Deepings & 

District Branch, Royal British Legion, is looking for a well organised person(s) or couple to run our 

local annual Poppy Appeal campaign. 
  
It's a voluntary but rewarding role:  You would liaise with Poppy House, order materials (we have a small local 

lock-up), keep records, coordinate our team of volunteers and work with local organisations and the general 

public. Our retiring Poppy Appeal Organiser will help the right person learn the ropes.  
 

If this might be you, for an informal chat, please contact our Branch Chairman on 07368 256898 or email our 

Secretary on LangtoftDistrict.Secretary@rbl.community.  Thank you. 

 

PS. You don’t have to have served in the Armed Forces or be a member of the British Legion! 
 

 

 



 
 



 

 



 



 


